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March 19, 1976

Mr. Melvin Shupe -
Materials Branch

pDivision of Fuel Cycle

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Lirense No. 29-08864-04E

Dear Mr. Shupe:

This will confirm our telephone conversation recently during
which I advised you that Pyr~A-Larm in our Dublin plant will
be manufacturing one of our detectors for the Sunbeam Corpor-

ation and the North American Phillips Company (Norelco).

These detectors will be similar to our Model FB-1, which is

now listed in Amendment 08 dated February 25, 1976.

The labels on each of these detectors will carry the above

license number.

The Sunbeam Corporation is located at 2001 South York Road,

Oak Brook, Illinois, 60521. Their model number will be
"Service No. 45-Al." The North American Phillips Company

is located at 100 East 42nd Street, New York, N. Y., 10017.

Their model number will be HB-0933.

Very truly yours,

Radiation Protection Officer
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